HINT HYDhN

+ ‘-i [ -

T3 fweh
Government of India

Ministry of Corporate Affairs
New Delhi

20" December, 2011

gk e, srow.
IR wfg

SUDHIR MITAL, iAs.
Additional Secretary

Dear Fellow Corporate Registrars,

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the Corporate Registrars
Forum (CRF), [ feel greatly privileged and honoured to invite you for the
8" Annual CRF Conference which is being held in New Delhi, India
from 13 to 17 February, 2012. This event is being hosted by the Ministry
of Corporate Affairs, Government of India, which is the Nodal Ministry
to oversee the Regulation of Business Entities and Professional
Accountants, Company Secretaries and Cost and Works Accountants in
India.

The theme for CRF 2012, “Control to Self-Regulation: Sharing
Knowledge — Sharing Best Practices” attempts to explore how sharing of
knowledge and best practices amongst various jurisdictions can deliver
better services through Self-Regulation. We have tried, in consultation
with other partners, to put in place a programme that is both highly
informative and engaging, through a very participative process.

I hope that you and your Delegation will join us in this event. We
trust that CRF 2012 will also be an excellent platform to network and
share experiences and learn from the experiences of other jurisdictions.

‘Details of CRF 2012 are available at www.icsi.in/crf. You may
register as well as book your accommodation online thereon. For further
information please contact us at crfindia2012(@gmail.com.

We keenly look forward to meeting you in New Delhi, and feel
confident that you will enjoy the salubrious Delhi weather which may be
a little bit cold, and take back very fond memories of your stay here.

We cordially welcome you and your delegates to CRF —2012.

Yourg truly,
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(Sudhir Mital)
President, Corporate Registrars Forum
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